
                 Date: 01/03/2022  

To, 

The Principal 

K. K. Wagh College of Agriculture,  

Nashik 

 

Subject Regarding permission for Certificate Course.....  

Respected Sir, 

On behalf of the Department of Agricultural Extension & Communication, we 

humbly request permission to initiate a Certificate course titled “Audio Visual Aid and 

Communication Techniques”. This course is scheduled from 24/03/2022 to 05/04/2022 and 

will involve approximately 30 First -year students. It is anticipated that this course will 

greatly benefit our students in enhancing their knowledge about advance technique and 

practical skills in handling of Video Camera, LCD projector and Public Address System. We 

kindly ask for your approval for the implementation of this course. 

Thanking You, 

               Yours faithfully, 

 

(Prof. P. B. Pawar) 

Course Coordinator 

 

 

 

 






















































